Steve Parker, 4474 Green Island Road, addressed the Commission regarding his
concerns related to expansion of the Lowndes County Fire Rescue.

ADJURNMENT

Chairman Slaughter thanked everyone for a great year. Commissioner Wisenbaker made
a motion to adjourn the meeting, Vice Chairman Marshall second. Chairman Slaughter
adjourned the regular meeting at 6:04 p.m.



